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rd
 June 2012 

 

  

UNDERGRADUATE CHANGE OF PREFERENCE FORM 2012/13 

 
Results of the Undergraduate Accommodation Preference Form can be found on the College website or through the 

following link: http://www.joh.cam.ac.uk/student-accommodation. You will need to be logged into the College 

website before clicking this link. 

 

With these results in mind, the College would like to offer the opportunity for students to change their previous room 

preference. This is particularly intended to encourage 3 more double room applications from those students who had 

previously applied for single rooms. Please note: Single rooms for second year undergraduates will almost certainly 

be within outside hostels. These students might wish to form a pair and change their preference to a double room in 

College. 

 

Please use the below link to complete a change of preference: 

https://www.joh.cam.ac.uk/survey/index.php?sid=21494&newtest=Y&lang=en 

 

The deadline for this Change of Preference Form is midnight on the 24/06/2012. 
 

A change of preference can only be considered if the College is able to satisfy that request with the rooms available. 

 

http://www.joh.cam.ac.uk/student-accommodation
https://www.joh.cam.ac.uk/survey/index.php?sid=21494&newtest=Y&lang=en

